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June 6, 2023 

Dr. Michael Benson, President 
Coastal Carolina University 
PO Box 261954 
Conway, SC 29528 

Dear President Benson:

On June 1, 2023, the Commission on Higher Education (CHE) approved the establishment of the B.S., 
Health Sciences program at Coastal Carolina University to begin in Fall 2023. The CHE will update the 
Inventory of Approved Programs to reflect the addition of the program to Coastal Carolina University’s 
approved academic programs. 

Sincerely, 

Rusty L. Monhollon, Ph.D. 
President and Executive Director 

CC:  Dr. Sara Hottinger, Interim Provost and Executive Vice President, Coastal Carolina University 
Dr. Teresa Burns, Associate Provost for Faculty Affairs and Academic Programs, Coastal Carolina 
University 




